
In Celebration of Classified School Employee Week 

Your work here is valued, as are you; 

Without classified employees, what would we do? 

Kids would go hungry; schools and grounds would be a mess; 

Each student’s school experience would be a lot less. 

There would be chaos in parking lots; phones would ring off their hooks; 

Mail wouldn’t be delivered; no orders would be placed for supplies and textbooks. 

Computers wouldn’t function; students’ medical needs wouldn’t be served; 

Parents who don’t speak English wouldn’t have their voices heard. 

Instruction would not have the level of support many students need; 

You help them with research, job training and skills to read.   

Vehicles wouldn’t be maintained, risks wouldn’t be properly assessed; 

Recruitment would falter and new hires and benefits wouldn’t be processed.  

Payrolls wouldn’t run, agendas wouldn’t be posted for view; 

And don’t even get me started on registration for our students who are new. 

Data wouldn’t be entered and neatly arranged in a multitude of reports; 

Student information wouldn’t be processed for attendance, counseling and sports. 

There would be students who don’t have a way to get to school; 

No construction, repair and maintenance at our sites would be very uncool. 

Classified employees are a vital part of every school day. 

And San Dieguito has the best, I am happy to say! 

 

Your work is greatly appreciated.  Thank you for all you do. 

Happy Classified School Employee Week! 


